
From: Richard Orlando
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org;

jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Oceanic SVRA
Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 3:38:50 PM

I am writing to each of you in regard to the upcoming public meeting on Air Pollution on Wednesday 21 March
2018.

I and my family have been enjoying the Oceano SVRA park for over 40 years and have seen many changes to the
park.  I am many of my friends are concerned with the latest proposal to further restrict the available usage of the
park.  It is a great place for the family to enjoy the beach, dunes and camping all wrapped into one place.

I believe it to be unfair to take further action to reduce park access until an investigation regarding the validity of
silica said to be coming from the SVRA is investigated and what impact impact does the marine biological material
coming from the ocean have on all the air monitoring data?  What percentage of dust is coming from the SVRA?

Thank you for listening and considering the above questions. Dick

Sent from my iPhone
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